
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 April 14, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM: VI.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for 

Demolition of Nankin Mills and Washington 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education, based upon the recommendation of the Director of 
Business Services Lisa Abbey, authorize the District Engineer James McMuldroch to 
prepare the contracts for Livonia Public Schools School District with Ahern Contracting, 
Inc. of Chesterfield, Michigan, to demolish Nankin Mills School for a cost of 
$186,432.00; and with International Construction, Inc. of Shelby Township, Michigan, to 
demolish Washington School for a cost of $179,900.00, for a total cost of $366,332.00. 
Also move that upon receipt of the contracts, approved payment and performance 
bonds, Lisa Abbey is authorized to sign said contracts on behalf of Livonia Public 
Schools’ Board of Education. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The condition of Nankin Mills and Washington Schools is cost prohibitive to repair and 
the school district is no longer in need of these two buildings. 
. 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the Sinking Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Project codes: Nankin Mills, 14-166-01 and Washington, 14-189-01. 
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